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The FNU Child Protection Policy has been approved by 
the Fiji National University Council and has been in effect 
since 14th September 2019.  

The FNU Child Protection Policy requires all FNU 
students, staff and stakeholders to proactively support 
the management of child protection risk by providing a 
framework for the protection, identification, management 
and reporting of incidents of child neglect, exploitation 
and abuse in all FNU classrooms, laboratories, workshops, 
farms and through all teaching facilities.  

All staff and students of FNU are requested to read the 
policy and comply. 

The FNU Child Protection Policy is available at 
https://www.fnu.ac.fj/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Child-Care_v2.pdf
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